01/21/22 - Weekly Board Notes

Mike Nelson - Board Questions On Performance Assessments And Digital Badging:

During the January 3, 2022 presentation to the Board on "Portrait of a Graduate" progress, Trustees asked a few questions about our future pursuits around common assessments and digital badging as reflected in the Board-approved <u>Comprehensive Assessment Framework</u>. The summary of questions and current responses are attached.

SEE ATTACHED MEMORANDUM – BOARD QUESTIONS PERFORMANCE ASSESSMENTS AND BADGING DOCUMENT.

Mike Nelson - January Talkin' Testing Newsletter:

Mike Nelson regularly sends out the Talkin' Testing newsletters to District staff highlighting current assessment windows, best practices, and infographics. The latest edition provided to staff on Friday is shown below:

SEE ATTACHED TALKIN TESTING JANUARY NEWSLETTER DOCUMENT.

01/20/22 - Current Enrollment Numbers Reports:

SEE ATTACHED ELEMENTARY & SECONDARY ENROLLMENT REPORTS (2) DOCUMENTS.

Q &A Responses: (Cabinet responses to Trustee questions will be placed here and posted on the following Board Weekly Notes.)